Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Noecker, Rebecca (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 3:27 PM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: 412 Goodrich

Best,

Rebecca

Rebecca Noecker | Saint Paul City Councilmember, Ward 2

15 West Kellogg Blvd — Suite 310B | Saint Paul, MN 55102
651.266.8622 | rebecca.noecker@ci.stpaul.mn.us

From: John Yust [mailto:jhyust@hotmail.com]

Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 9:06 PM

To: Thomas Schroeder; Jim Sazevich; hw.ea.jensen@gmail.com; maritbrock@gmail.com; Noecker, Rebecca (CI-StPaul);
Richard Miller; Becky Yust; Fred Livesay; tomdengler@mac.com; Boulware, Christine (CI-StPaul);
ccarey@historicsaintpaul.org; austinhegnauer@g.com; Adam Yust

Subject: Fwd: 412 Goodrich

Hi All,
For the life of me, | do not understand why we are not protecting our pre - civil war buildings.

John

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Naomi Austin <austinhegnauer@gmail.com>
Date: June 12, 2017 at 5:07:08 PM CDT

To: John Yust <jhyust@hotmail.com>

Subject: 412 Goodrich

John,

There is a legislative hearing tomorrow morning at 9 am at City Hall ordering the rehab or razing
of 412 Goodrich. Would it do any good to attend? Naomi



